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Division of Personnel Postpones Spring into Action Career Fair due to 
Expected Inclement Weather 

 
US Virgin Islands – The Division of Personnel would like to inform the public that, due to expected 
inclement weather, the Division of Personnel’s Spring into Action Career Fair scheduled for tomorrow, 
May 22, 2024, at the DC Canegata Center has been postponed. The safety of our attendees, exhibitors, 
and staff is our top priority, and we believe this decision is in the best interest of everyone involved. 
 
However, we are pleased to announce that our Career Fair has been rescheduled. The new date is 
Wednesday, May 29, 2024, and the event will take place at the same location, the DC Canegata Center, 
from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. This will provide job seekers with another opportunity to connect with 
potential employers and explore a variety of career opportunities across different industries. This event 
will feature central government and semi-autonomous agencies. These agencies will conduct preliminary 
interviews, showcase their work, and recruit for open positions.   
 
In the meantime, job seekers are encouraged to visit our website at www.dopusvi.org/careers to apply 
for any of the available positions. Our website features a comprehensive list of job openings, along with 
detailed descriptions and application instructions. 
 
The Division of Personnel apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause, we appreciate your 
understanding and look forward to seeing all the job seekers on the new date.  
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